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My name is Kim Agnew I live at 11781 S. Elm Ridge Road Sandy UT. I think it is  awful that builders are coming
in to Sandy with all their money and fabricated plans to buy up all the horse properties. Our city council needs to
stand up against them and stand up for the residents who see the value in larger properties for livestock. Once it is
gone there is no getting it back. This is a tragedy! Please vote against rezoning. Sorry I could not attend tonight’s
meeting. Thank you for listening.
Kim Agnew
Sent from my iPhone
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